
Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                                                                    23 September 2020
Kia Ora Koutou.

Upcoming Events

Some of these may change depending on what 
COVID Alert Level we are in

Day Date What

Fri 25 Sept Last day of Term 3

Mon 12 Oct Term 4 Starts

Thurs 15 Oct Shake Out Day

Fri 23 Oct Y4 - 6 Athletics

Fri 16 Oct Pink Day

Wed 4 Nov Road Patrol Training - Y5

Fri 27 Nov Tabloids Y1-3

Mon 16 Nov Teacher Only Day - no school for children

Wed 9 Dec Celebration Picnic
Reports go home

Fri 11 Dec Disco

Tues 15 Dec Final Assembly - Y6 parents only

Tues 15 Dec School finishes at 12.15pm

Wed 2 Dec Cluster Athletics - Y5 & 6

Last week was Māori 
Language Week and 

Tuakana children 
made pois with 
Whaea Ngahuia.  

Yesterday, we started back at COVID 19 Alert Level 1.
• We will continue to have strong hygeine practices and make hand sanitiser avaliable for use
• We will expect everyone to stay home if unwell and to follow health advice re testing
• Gates will open at 8.20am, however children will be unsupervised and will wait in a coned off 
         off area inside the front gate until the 8.30am bell
• We ask that you continue to wave to your children at the gate as it encourages 
         independence and pride
• At the end of the day, we ask that you continue to wait away from the classrooms until just 
        before the bell, so that children are not disturbed as they wind up for the day
• The contact tracing app will still be available for use

Thank you for the way you continue to support us here at Bankwood School.  
Have a wonderful holiday and we will see you back on Monday 12 October.

No Fruit in Schools
in Week 1 of Term 4

Friday lunch orders Subway and Sushi 
starts again in Term 4

Subway Price has changed to $5.80




